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Notice for L-3 T-2 Students about Optional Courses 

 

As communicated by IICT officials, due to DNS/Routing problem at BTCL, the 

CSEBUET website (cse.buet.ac.bd) is not accessible from outside BUET 

network. Therefore, the deadline for giving options for optional courses is 

hereby extended to 20 June 2017 (Tuesday) 3 PM. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr. M. Sohel Rahman 

Professor and Head 


		2017-06-14T20:23:07+0600
	Mohammad Sohel Rahman




